
 

 

Issue Number 7 
11th June 2021 

DIARY  DATES 
JUNE 

Wednesday 16th 
Bike Ed (Yr 5) 
 

Thursday 17th 
Planetarium Visit Rms 13 & 14 
 

Friday 18th 
Planetarium Visit Rms 11 & 12 
 

Monday 21st 
Governing Council Mtg 7pm 
 

Wednesday 23rd 
Bike Ed (Yr 5) 

 

  
 

4-6pm—Mulberry Hall 
 

Friday 25th 
Assembly 9am 
 

Monday 28th 
Boys Yr 6/7 Basketball 
 

Wednesday 30th 
 Bike Ed (Yr 5) 
 Burnside PS Band R-7 
 

 
 
 

Dear Families, 

Communication about Learning 
Classroom teachers have been using Seesaw to communicate students’ 

learning throughout the term, creating a wonderful dialogue with families 

about learning tasks, group activities and classroom events. By facilitating 

communication between students and families about learning through 

Seesaw, our students are more connected to their learning and thrive on the 

feedback provided by their families. 

Staff and students will continue to post regularly on Seesaw and provide 

families with information about learning activities and upcoming events. It 

important to remember that Seesaw is not designed to be used as the main 

communication method for families to connect with their child’s teacher. We 

prefer parents to directly email teachers about individual student learning 

using the contact email addresses provided by teachers. Teachers will then 

be able to access these emails during work hours and respond in a timely 

fashion. Often, teachers will need to seek further clarification and need time 

to respond appropriately to families, and we are conscious of the work/life 

balance of teachers, so it is important that we work together to enable 

effective communication. 

Any notices of absenteeism need to be sent for our record keeping purposes 

either via skoolbag app or phone.  
 

Our Reconciliation Journey at Norwood Primary School 
Over the past few weeks we have been celebrating National Reconciliation 

Week (27th May – 3rd June). Teachers engaged students in meaningful 

discussions about Reconciliation and what this means for our community, and 

our student leaders were responsible for providing a range of learning 

activities for classes. These leaders also led our Reconciliation Assembly, which 

included songs from several classes and some sharing of stories by some of our 

students. We were very fortunate to have one of our local Kaurna Elders, 

Uncle Mickey, attend our assembly and present a Welcome to Country. He 

shared some of his story and also explained the significance of the Aboriginal 

flag. 

As a school community, we 

recognise the importance of 

the Reconciliation process 

and we are committed to 

continuing the journey of 

reconciliation at Norwood 

Primary School. Currently, we 

are planning a number of 

actions to create greater 

awareness of Kaurna language and the connection that exists between First 

Nation’s People and the land. This includes applying for a funding grant from 

Reconciliation SA and using student fundraising to support our initiatives. We 

are looking forward to learning with our local Kaurna community members to 

continue to build these connections. 
 Kind regards, 

Melissa 
  
 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Department of Education and 
Child Development T/A South 
Australian Government Schools 
 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 
 

Monday 14th 

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

** There is a collection box in the NPS front office** 



 

 

2022 Enrolments 
If there are students living within our catchment area who are looking to enrol with us for 

Reception 2022, a Registration of Interest for Reception Placement  (ROI) will need to be 

completed as soon as possible to ensure your child is allocated a place.  
This includes younger siblings of students currently with us. 
 

Also if you are intending to move on at the end of the year, could you please advise us as 

soon as possible. 
 

We are already looking at numbers for next year and early information is vital to the 

process. 
 

If you require an ROI or any further information about our enrolment policy, please contact 

Kerri in the front office kerri.linke607@schools.sa.edu.au     Tel 8362 4666 



 

 



 

 

NOSHC  NEWS 



 

 

 


